————— Forwarded Message ----

From: gigi <sam838@earthlink.net>

To: Tonya <tonyadfreedom@> :

Cc: Cile Holloway <Cile@thin.org>; Monica Hardy <monicahardy2004@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tue, March 29, 2011 4:26:22 PM

Subject: Re: [Texas Humane Legislation Network Web Site] Contact Form Response from Tonya

Tonya - | have attached our position statement on this bill. There are some excellent parts of the bill and
some very concerning parts. | hope our position will help you understand that we are only conditionally
opposed to the bill as currently filed. We appreciate your membership, as well as your email expressing
your concerns, and | hope that our position statement will clear up the fact that this issue is not as simple
as just opposing the bill.

G. Ray

Advisory Board

----- Original Message ----- o
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To: THLN President/Board
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Subject: [Texas Humane Legislation Network Web Site] Contact Form Response from Tonya
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I am stunned. I just heard that THLN is against the Texas CAPA bill which would force shelters to
treat the animals humanely, no gassing, and no more mass killing of hundreds of thousands of
healthy adoptable animals.

Why in the world would you be against this basic right for animals, to live and be treated humanely?
The bill is already on the table and sorry you feel left out of the discussions, but postponing ANY
bill to help animals is OUTRAGEOUS.

Why would you put a roadblock in the way of this very important bill to help animals receive fair
and ethical treatment? Tonya Daily :
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POSITION STATEMENT ON HB 3450

HB 3450 relating to restrictions on the operations of both public and private animal
shelters in Texas raises numerous complicated and controversial issues ranging from shelter
policies on adoptions and euthanasia to holding periods, sterilization, owner surrenders, lost
animals, feral cats, required services, and reporting requirements. The bill named the
“Companion Animal Protection Act of 20117 is over thirty pages long and starts with the
admirable statement of intent “fo curtail the killing of savable animals in Texas.”

THLN strongly supports and endorses the stated intent of this bill; however, THLN was
not made aware of the bill until it was filed on March 11, 2011 and was not involved in its
drafting or in discussions of the issues included in the bill. Further, to THLN’s knowledge few,
if any, of the many public and private shelters in this state who are the true “stakeholders™ were
consulted or had input into the drafting of the bill.

It is THLN’s belief that it would be more productive to defer this legislation to the 2013
legislative session so it can be fully reviewed and discussed by the entire Texas animal welfare
community. This will give all stakeholders the opportunity to debate the issues, offer their ideas
as to solutions to the problems addressed and to determine how to best achieve the solutions
sought by the bill — whether through statewide legislation or local ordinances or incentives.
THLN recommends that consideration of this bill be postponed and the entire Texas animal
welfare community, the Texas Veterinary Medical Association, the Texas Animal Control
Association, the Texas Municipal League and other interested parties work together during the
interim period with the goal of bringing a comprehensive and well thought through bill next
session that can be supported and endorsed by all stakeholders.



